
 

Upcoming Events 
 
October 27, 4:15 pm 
Library Board 
Library 
 
October 27, 7:00 pm 
Planning Commission 
City Hall 
 
November 2, 4:30 pm 
Parks Commission 
City Hall 
 
November 3, 5:30 pm 
Council Work Session 
City Hall 
 
November 3, 7:00 pm 
City Council Meeting 
City Hall 
 
November 4, 8:00 am 
EDA 
City Hall   
 
November 4, 4:30 pm 
Cable Commission 
CAT-7 Studio 
 
 

Other Information 
Attached:   

 
* September Financial       
   Report 
* Excellence in Financial     
   Reporting Award        
* 2014 Water  
* Fluoridation Quality  
   Award 

Week Ending October 23, 2015 

Brian Fritsinger 

1307 Cloquet Ave 

Cloquet MN 55720 

Ph: 218-879-3347 

Administration 

Personnel 

The Teamsters met this week and voted to ratify a 

tentative agreement with the City on a new three 

year Labor Contract.  The City Council will consider 

the agreement at the November 3rd Council 

meeting.  

Board Vacancies 

I continue to ask for your help in reaching out to 

friends and neighbors in the community to fill the 

vacancies that remain open for the Citizen’s 

Advisory Board and Shaw Memorial Library  

Foundation.  If someone you know would like more 

information about what being on these committees 

entails, please share my contact information.   

PUBLIC BUILDINGS 

The CAFD Board has received its pre-design study 

for a possible new facility in the near future.  The 

study focused on the parcel of property located on 

the corner of Highway 45 and 22nd Street.  The 

Board will now be holding a special meeting in 

November to discuss all of the various options 

available to them for addressing their challenges. 

Community Development 

Housing 

A meeting was held this week with HRA staff to 

discuss a variety of issues related to housing as well 

as roles and responsibilities.  We will be meeting 

again in the near future with follow up discussion.  

Building 

Staff attended several training events during the 

week.  One topic to note is the MN District Court 

revoked the building requirements for sprinklers to 

be added to one and two family units.   

Planning 

Staff has been working with Walmart on their 

landscaping project, which is now finished.  The 

project was required as part of compliance with 

their site plan approval by the City.   

 

 

 

The landfill audit was completed and reviewed by 

Staff to ensure that Shamrock is in compliance with 

our Host Fee Agreement.  The audit showed they 

have met their obligations and are in compliance 

with maintaining their facility.     

Economic Development 

Staff has been working with Friends of Animals to 

explore site options within the Cloquet area as they 

strategically look forward to relocating their 

facilities.   

 

A number of developers have contacted the City 

with questions about the Middle School 

redevelopment project.  

Public Works/Parks 

Consulting Engineer 

There are a significant number of public 

improvement projects planned for 2016, therefore, 

Staff has engaged SEH to start design work on some 

of these projects.  With the positive experience we 

have had with SEH over the past two years, we will 

be recommending to the Council in January that we  

appoint the firm as our consulting engineer. 

Safe routes to school project 

There was an informal meeting with property 

owners along Slate Street this week to discuss the 

Safe Routes to School sidewalk project planned for 

next year.  Approximately ten residents were in 

attendance.  Staff will now re-group after hearing 

resident feedback and plan for further discussion 

with the City Council on the project. 

Miscellaneous 

Hydro-Klean has a crew in town cleaning and 

televising sanitary sewers around town in 

preparation for the lining project awarded earlier 

this summer. 

The Street and Park Crews were busy preparing for 

winter, mounting plows on equipment, mixing road 

sand and installing hockey boards. 

“I long to accomplish a great and noble task, but it 

is my chief duty to accomplish small tasks as if they 

were great and noble."         - Helen Keller 


























